
 

 
Town of Highland Beach 

Public Notice 
 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Town of Highland Beach 
Natural Resources Preservation Advisory Board 
Special Meeting scheduled on Wednesday, September 28, 
2022 at 9:30 A.M. at Town Hall Commission Chambers 
has been canceled due to Hurricane Ian and will 
rescheduled in the near future. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Posted: 09/27/2022 


